
>

• •
NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and 

NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON 
Governor 

Joanna Prukop
Cabinet Secretary

Mark E. Fesmire, P.E. 
Director

Oil Conservation Division

Yates Petroleum Corporation August 17,2006
105 S. 4th Street 
Artesia, NM 88210
ATTN: Environmental Department (Robert Asher)

Operator,

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division District 2 Office (OCD) is in receipt of an Initial Report Form C-141 reporting a 
release of produced fluids that occurred at the above referenced well site on June 11, 2006. The C-141 indicates site will be 
evaluated.

Please submit a proposal for remediation of this site to the OCD no later than August 31, 2006. The proposal is to be 
formulated based on contaminant delineation and OCD Rules and Guidelines.

If I can be of assistance, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
1301 W. Grand Ave. 
Artesia, NM 88210 
(505) 748-1283 Ext. 108 
(505) 626-0857 
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

Oil Conservation Division * 1301 W. Grand Ave. * Artesia, New Mexico 88210 
Phone: (505) 748-1283 * Fax (505) 748-9720 * http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us


